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Dec 10, 2008
Dr. Rolando Hernandez Perez
Venezuelan Society of Dermatology & Dermatologic Surgery
Avda. Francisco De Miranda, EDF Menegrande Piso 6, Ofic. 6-4. Los Palos Grandes
Caracas 1080
VENEZUELA

Re: Request for distribution of the first announcements

Dear Dr. Perez,

We are writing to you on behalf of the local organizing committee of the 22nd World
Congress of Dermatology (WCD) which will be held on May 24"™-29", 2011 in Seoul,
Korea.

The World Congress of Dermatology is a global event held every 4 years, hosted by the
International League of Dermatological Societies (ILDS).

Your society is a valuable member of the ILDS; therefore, to make this congress successful,
we believe that your cooperation will be absolutely necessary.

We recently produced the first announcement of the 22nd WCD and now wish to distribute
them to the individual members of your society. It would be greatly appreciated if you could
include these announcements when you are sending your next periodic information to your
members. If this is impossible or against your policies, could you instead send us the
database of your members' addresses so that we could deliver the announcements directly to
them from here in Seoul? Please also inform us of the total number of your members, so that

we know how many announcements to send you.

If you accept this proposal, we will deliver the first announcements to your office address
listed on the ILDS home page (www.ilds.org). If your address has changed, please inform us

of the new one.
We are looking forward to your positive consideration.

Yours Sincerely,
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Hee Chul Eun So0-Chan Kim
President Secretary General

cc : (D Dr. Nahir Helena Loyo: Secretary General
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